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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I strongly oppose the current effort
to redraw congressional district
boundaries in Texas during this mid-
decade special session.
Redistricting is a process that
should serve voters—not politicians—
and any attempt to alter district
lines outside the normal census
cycle raises serious concerns about
fairness, transparency, and
political manipulation.

It is especially troubling that this
redistricting effort appears to be
driven not by local necessity or
public demand, but by direct
political pressure from President 
Trump. No single individual—
regardless of political party—should
influence how our state's democratic
boundaries are drawn, especially
when the clear objective is to
secure partisan advantage rather
than ensure equal representation.

Furthermore, these changes would
likely dismantle long-standing
coalition districts that give
underrepresented communities—
especially Black and Latino Texans—a
fair voice in Congress. Diluting
their representation would be both
unjust and potentially
unconstitutional.



Texans deserve maps that reflect the
true diversity and needs of our
communities—not maps engineered to
lock in political power. I urge you
to reject this redistricting
proposal and instead focus on
addressing the real issues facing
Texans, including flood relief,
infrastructure, and education.

Respectfully,




